
 

 

 

 

  

We hope you all had a wonderful and safe Winter Break! We are 

excited to see everyone back at school! 

Dates to Remember 

Monday, Jan. 17th – NO SCHOOL / Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Academics 

Math: Counting by 10’s 

Language: “-at” word family 

Grace and Courtesy: Inviting others to 

play 

Zoology: Polar Bear 

Practical Life: Sorting 

Geography: Europe 

Friendly Reminders 

• Make sure your student brings EXTRA MASKS in their lunch box when coming 

to school 

• Dress your student appropriately for the weather conditions – students go 

outside everyday if weather permits 

• Students need to bring a WATER BOTTLE every day, labeled with their name 

• If your student will arrive later than 9:30AM or will be ABSENT, please notify 

us via Brightwheel 

• Please make sure your student has TRIMMED NAILS daily to avoid any 

accidents 

• Families with Extended Care: Please secure the door shut when 

entering/exiting the facility 

• BOOK DONATIONS are welcome 


